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Changes will further enhance services for Chicago clients  

 

Ceco Concrete Construction is a national sub-contractor with revenue exceeding 300 Million 

and 20 offices nationwide. Tribco Construction Services is a 40 year old Chicago concrete 

contractor. Both have operated in Chicago for decades with rich histories made up of diverse 

project successes.  In 2005, Ceco acquired Tribco while both continued to operate 

independently within Chicagoland.  Each firm leveraged the resources of the other towards 

continued growth – overcoming a deep recession, evolving technological demands, and high 

safety standards.   

 

Now is the time to capitalize on the combined strengths of Ceco’s Warrenville, IL-based office 

and Tribco’s Chicago office.  Effective 1/1/16 both firms will merge Chicago operations under 

the Tribco banner.  The result will bring together deep experience across all elements of 

concrete building construction.  The strong bonding, financial, safety, engineering and 

management strength of each firm will remain un-touched.  Combining resources will allow the 

new Tribco to increase capacity, improve client responsiveness, and elevate clarity as a single 

resource for clients.  The merger will enhance both Ceco-Chicago and Tribco’s commitments to 

existing clients. 

 

Tribco will move forward with both Warrenville and Chicago locations serving the Chicagoland 

market.  Ceco’s operations outside of Chicago’s metropolitan area will remain Ceco – including 

those in Iowa, Wisconsin, and Northwest Illinois.   

 

In the coming weeks we will visit with clients, suppliers, and subcontractors to ensure all 

questions and concerns are addressed.  In the interim please don’t hesitate to contact us at the 

numbers below.  We look forward to strengthening our relationships as we transition into a 

new chapter for Tribco and Ceco! 

 

Sincerely, 

TRIBCO CONSTRUCTION SERVICES         

          
Derek Patton       Mike Dastrup 

Vice President - General Manager   Senior Project Executive 

(312) 341-0303     (630) 852-0505 


